

Executive Director Kimberly Stahlman Keams

President F. Anthony Zunino III

Vice-Presidents Elizabeth Ely Arbie Thalacker

Secretary/Treasurer

Trustees

Mary Ann Arisman
Penelope Bareau
Donald Wm. DeFranco
Tiziana Hardy
Jan Hashey
Arthur Levin
Andrew S. Paul
Jonathan Russo
Katherine Schoonover
Judith Stonehill
Fred Wistow
Anthony C. Wood
Linda Yowell

Advisors

Autisors
Kent Barwick
Joan K. Davidson
Christopher Forbes
Shelly Fremont
Margaret Halsey Gardine
Margot Gayle
Elizabeth Gilmore
Carol Greitzer
John Guare
Joh Hamilton
Tony Hiss
Hilda Hollyer
Martin Hutner
John Jay Iselin
Regina M. Kellerman
Miriam L. Lee
Kendyl Monroe
Toshiko Mori
James Ortenzio
James Stewart Polshek
Stephen Raphael
Julie Rinaldini
Henry Hope Reed
Alice B. Sandler
Verna Small
Calvin Trillin
Jean-Claude van Itallie

June 2000

Mr. Rick Rajca
Dr. Rick's Village Flute & Sax Shop
35 Carmine Street
New York, NY 10014

Dear Mr. Rajca:

It is with great pleasure that I am writing to inform you that the Greenwich Village Society for Historic Preservation has selected Dr. Rick's Village Flute & Sax Shop to receive a Village Award this year.

As you may know, the Annual Village Awards are sponsored by the Society to honor people, places and organizations that contribute significantly to the special quality of life in Greenwich Village. We feel strongly that your neighborhood shop, offering an exceptional service for twenty-two years, is a wonderful addition to the Village and would like to commend you for your efforts.

We hope that you, and any other representatives you choose, will join us on Thursday, June 29th at 5:30 p.m. at Provincetown Playhouse (133 MacDougal Street) for the presentation of the Tenth Annual Village Awards at the Society's Annual Meeting. Ray Sokolov, editor of the Arts and Leisure section of the Wall Street Journal and a member of the Awards Committee, will present your award with a special certificate. In addition, the Society will donate a book on New York City or Greenwich Village History in your name to Jefferson Market Regional Library. This is a tradition that began when we created the Village Awards in 1991.

We look forward to thanking you in person for your much-appreciated contributions to the Greenwich Village community. Please contact the Society's office at 212/475-9585 to let us know if you will be available to accept your award on June 29th, and how many seats we should reserve in your name for the event.

Congratulations, and we look forward to seeing you on June 29th!

Sincerely,

Kimberly Stahlman Kearns

Executive Director

P.S. Heather Skilton, Associate of the Greenwich Village Society, will contact you shortly to arrange an opportunity to meet and take pictures for the Awards ceremony.

gvhs.html

Jean-Claude van Itallie Anne-Marie Weimer-Sumner

"Established in 1980 to protect the cultural and architectural heritage of Greenwich Village."

shortly to arrange an opportunity to meet and take pictures for the Awards ceremony.

232 EAST 11TH STREET NEW YORK, NY 10003 TEL: (212) 475-9585 FAX: (212) 475-9582 E-MAIL: GVSHP@GVSHP.ORG